
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear athletes, coaches and judges! 
 
We have the great pleasure to invite you to participate in UKRAINIAN 

OPEN&CHEER LEAUGE 2022, which will be held in Zaporizhzhya on 5-6 March, 
2022. 

The competitions will take place in a modern Palace of Sports “YUNIST” with 
a seating capacity for 5,000 spectators.  

Except for official nominations, which have been presented in CHEER 
LEAUGE 2022 program, the athletes from your teams will be able to participate in the 
competitions of Double Cheer Jazz. Furthermore, in the framework of UKRAINIAN 
OPEN the athletes will get the opportunity to compete for medals in Freestyle Solo, 
Jazz Solo and Hip Hop Solo in all age divisions. 

Zaporizhzhya is a major cultural, administrative and industrial center of Ukraine. 
This wonderful city has the population of over 700 thousand people. 

We would be glad to provide the special services on organization of an 
unforgettable sightseeing tours for you to the most well-known places and historic 
landmarks of Zaporizhzhya.  

All the Federations – members of the ECU have the right to participate. 

Information about the Sports Arena, accommodation and registration of 
participants is available on the following website of federation 
www.cheerleading.com.ua  

Registration Forms will be accepted until 25 February 2022. 

We are really looking forward to welcoming you at our competitions in Ukraine. 

 

 

All-Ukrainian Cheerleading Federation Organizational Team. 

 


